
 

The Ellsworth FFA Alumni Chapter is currently looking for new members!  Ellsworth is a large 

agricultural community and our FFA Alumni organization is a huge supporter of this lifestyle.   

 

The Ellsworth FFA Alumni is a non-profit organization that was created to secure the promise of an 

agricultural education by creating an environment where people and communities can develop their 

potential for premier leadership, personal growth and career success.  FFA members develop pride, a 

strong sense of loyalty, a thorough understanding of our free-enterprise system and profit orientation.   

 

This year the Ellsworth FFA Alumni will be hosting our 10th annual “Showdown in Curd Town” truck and 

tractor pull!  This major event will be held on Saturday, June 13th, 2015 at 7pm.  This pull is in 

conjunction with the National Tractor Pullers Association.   

 

Each year our organization is responsible for distributing an average of $2,500 in scholarships at 

Ellsworth High School and to post-secondary students.  These scholarships are awarded to students who 

have been involved in agriculture and in the high school FFA chapter and are planning to continue their 

education in agriculture in some form.  Also, our FFA Alumni gives donations to our local FFA chapter and 

the local school district each year.  Because of the support we receive from area communities, we as a 

chapter are were able to give back to other area FFA Chapters as well.    

 
We would like you to join us!  You do not need to be a farmer, or former FFA member, or even have a 

job in the Agriculture Industry; you just need to believe in the future of agriculture, the future of our 

community and in the future of our youth. 

 

For more information contact Dulcie Anderson, FFA Alumni President at 715.338.5450 or 

hagerhillswiss@gmail.com if interested.   

You may also contact the Ellsworth Ag Department at 715-273-3904 or 

christensonk@ellsworth.k12.wi.us  

 

**We invite you attend our first meeting of the year to check out our group.  The meeting will be held 

on Sunday September 7th starting at 7:00pm in the High School Ag Room. 
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